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After DECADES of mail in voting only, there’s only ONE WAY to help insure the 

integrity & legality of our votes: IN PERSON VOTE. With proper ID, on the day of 

election, plus I’d add all votes must be counted within hours, not days or weeks!  

 

Clear the voting rolls of dead or illegal people seems a good start in the meantime!  

 

I fear….It seems a catch-22 that we must do this BY MAIL IN VOTE!?? Good luck & 

GET OUT THE VOTE!???????????? 

Kathy Fleck 


